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Hony Secy 
All Affiliated Units of BAI 
  

OUTBREAK OF COVID 19 
  
Dear All, 
  
Due to outbreak of COVID19, we are passing through a grim situation and Hon’able Prime 
Minister has declared lock down in the Country till 14th April, 2020. 
  
In declaration of lock down by Hon’able Prime Minister, it may please be noted that BAI 
office will remain closed till 14th April till further notice. 
  

Thanking you, 

                    
Ajay Kumar Singhania 

          Hony. General Secretary 
Copy to :  
  President, BAI 
 
  


